Mahore Forest Division, Dharmari

Office of the Divisional Forest Officer,
dfomahore@gmail.com

It is reported that the alignment of Dhaman to Khad road has been jointly inspected
along with PWD Officials and concerned Revenue authorities on 20/01/2021, and
it was found that neither Starting point nor End point of the said road falls in Forest

land. Hence, report is submitted for favor of information please.
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